
 

Gratitude are one of the first things that comes to mind, Paws 4 A Cure awarded my pet Paxil Woods a grant to assist 

with his chemotherapy treatments. About a month ago Paxil was diagnosed with osteosarcoma, a very common form of 

bone cancer of the right lower jaw. This little guy has been through so much over the past few years, and has provided 

my family with a tremendous amount of joy. When we first found out about the cancer of the jaw bone, I immediately 

searched for foundations that could help aide me in saving my Paxil life for a second time, he’s a fighter. Paws 4 A Cure 

was the first to come to the rescue, and for that we are internally grateful. He has a long ways to go but every little bit 

sent from God is a blessing, thanks for adding to our time with him. We will keep you posted on his progress. Woods 

Family! 


